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Thursday, October 10, 2024 

SCHOOL ACTIVITES 

Seniors, the Cake Bites are back.  Come by room 337 to get a new box.  Don't forget, all money needs to be turned in to the 
Business office once you sell your box, regardless if you want another box or not.  If you would like to sell a box, please turn in 
your permission slip to room 337 or come by and get one and start selling now (Araujo 10/10-10/11) 

Are you participating in the Homecoming Spirit Week?  Don't forget to pickup your daily raffle ticket, during lunch, at the prac-
tice field, enter to win School Spirit items!  (Salazar 10/10) 

Hey, Sophomores! Today will be the last day of preparations for our homecoming skit that we are performing tomorrow. We 
need all the help we can get! Come to room 514 today during lunch or after school to support your Class of 2027! (Springer 
10/10) 

Attention students, please check your Canvas account and vote for your Homecoming Court Prince and Princess and also King 
and Queen. The junior ballot will be open until Thursday after school. The senior ballot will be open until Friday, end of 
lunchtime. Junior court winners will be announced at the rally and Seniors at the football game. (Salazar 10/10-10/11) 

Attention Students: The use of student ID’s on campus is strictly enforced. Replacement ID’s are available in the Business Office 
for $3.00. Every student on campus must carry their ID card at all times. (Juarez 10/10-10/11) 

CLUB INFORMATION 

Attention SOMOS members,  the list of the elected official members is posted on Mrs. Aguilera's class already.  Please stop by 
her classroom to check out if you got elected.  Our first meeting will be Thursday, October 10 at lunchtime in Mrs. Aguilera's 
room, 619.  Congratulations to the new officers! (Morales 10/10) 

Attention Spanish Honor Society members and new interested students!  There is a meeting today during lunch in room 208, 
bring your ideas for Día de los Muertos Celebration. !Nos vemos!( Luna 10/10) 

FFA Members, do not forget to turn in your Drive Thru BBQ Tickets to your Ag Teacher by Friday, October 18th. Also, any staff 
members interested in purchasing a ticket can see Mrs. Rodriguez in Room 332. The BBQ will be held on Friday, November 
1st.Here is your Ag Fact of The Week: Did you know it takes one hive of bees and 55,000 miles of flight to produce one pound 
of honey? ( Rodriguez 10/10-10/11) 

SPORTS NEWS  

Just a reminder: students cannot re-enter during any football game. Outside food and drinks are not permitted, including refill-
able water bottles. Also, please remember that backpacks are not allowed in the stadium, so be sure to leave them at home 
(Garren 10/10-10/11) 

 

Boys' basketball tryouts will start on November 5th at 4pm in Wilson gym. You must have a completed and updated physical 
and a 2.0 GPA or higher in order to tryout. Any questions, please stop by and see Coach Yamate at lunchtime in room 630. 
(Yamate 10/10) 



 

 

 


